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When I was in school, me and my single mother spent some time on food stamps. If 

it weren't for access to those funds, I would have gone hungry as a child. Now that I 

am an adult and in the helping profession, I see several people barred from this life 

saving program. To be born in another country is no excuse to let our community 

members who add to our cities immensely go hungry. Everyone should have access 

to healthy and fresh food. Food for All Oregonians is a logical and ethically correct bill 

that needs your support. 


